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Hi,
| am against how fast the public are being pushed to purchase and use EV vehicles. They use to much electricity when
we need it for other things. They are not good for long distances. They are known to catch fire and fire departments are
not equipped to put out electrical fires.

Battery technology has not reached a point of being safe and effective. It costs allot of money to make batteries. EV

vehicles are to expensive, batteries are to expensive.

| could go on and on about why this is a bad idea. Politicians should be making decisions that support people, not make
life harder.

Stop the nonsense about EVs. Look at Hybrid cars..... they use less gas and they are self-charging..... why is no one
talking about Hybrid cars?

Regards,

Louise Jones



